
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL 
 

THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (VARIOUS ROADS) (TEMPORARY 20 MPH SPEED LIMIT) 
ORDER 2023 

 
The Highland Council, being satisfied that traffic on certain roads should be restricted 
because of the likelihood of danger to the public, made the above-named order in terms of 
Section 14(1)(b) of the Roads Traffic Regulation Act 1984.   
 
The effect of the Order was to introduce a 20mph speed limit on roads in 125 settlements 
across the Highland Council area, including Inverness and other towns and villages 
throughout Highland.  Traffic signs indicate where the speed limit applies.  A copy of the 
Order which lists all the roads affected and the relevant plan for each settlement can be 
viewed online at https://www.highland.gov.uk/20mph and by selecting “Locations for the 
20mph Programme”, or by emailing 20mph@highland.gov.uk, or by calling the Service 
Centre on 01349 886601. A copy of the Order can also be inspected at Highland Council 
Service Points across the Highland Council area. 
 
The Order, came into force on Monday 31st July 2023 and was due to expire on Friday 31st 
January 2025. 
 
The Council sought and has received a direction from the Scottish Ministers, in accordance 
with Section 15(3) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, that the Order shall continue 
in force for a further period of six months until 31st July 2025. 
 
Any enquires should be addressed to Road Safety Team, Infrastructure and Environment, 
The Highland Council, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX  
 or by email to 20mph@highland.gov.uk 
 
9th December 2024 
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